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Letter dated 11 May 2000 from the Chargé d’affaires a.i. of the
Permanent Mission of Namibia to the United Nations addressed to
the President of the Security Council

Following the meeting of 10 May 2000 of the Group of African States
regarding recent violent activities in Sierra Leone and in accordance with rule 2 of
the Security Council provisional rules of procedure, I wish to request an urgent
Security Council meeting to consider the situation in Sierra Leone.

(Signed) Selma Ashipala-Musavyi
Chargé d’affaires a.i.


